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SAINT VINCENT HEALTH CENTER
232 West 25 Street

Erie, Pennsylvania 16544

814 /452-5000

July 18, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office
Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C34

4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Sir or Madam:

QAR

I am writing in support of the proposed standard for improving the
certification process for respiratory devices for protection against TB and
other biologic hazards in the health care setting. We in health care recognize
the need for a certification process that addresses the CDC’s performance
criteria for respiratory protection against TB that should be acceptable for

most health care worker needs.

May I point out the urgency of implementing these new testing and
certification procedures in order to open up the market for more practical and
economical respiratory protection for health care workers against TB.

Sincerely,

SAINT VINCENT HEALTH CENTER
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Mary Jo Dolecki, RN, BS, CIC
Division of Infectious Diseases

Senior Infection Control Practitioner

/dmd

UL 22 199




